
Friday 22nd September 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
I have been delighted to see how many pupils have joined our 

after-school clubs this half term.  We are hoping to be able to 

offer more during the term - and in a range of activities and for 

different year groups.   Mr Knaggs has already been busy  

arranging football matches for some of our teams and I know 

the pupils are keen to be chosen to take part in them and   

represent the school. 

Please keep reading with your child at home and encouraging 

them to read regularly.  If you need any advice about how you 

can support your child with reading - please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

Don’t forget to use the QR code to access our X 

(formerly Twitter) page to see the latest learning! 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.03% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

2MK 

98.08% 

 

KS2  

5JL 

97.62% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Bikes and scooters 

It is great to see so many of our 

pupils using bikes and scooters to 

come to and from school each day. 

Please can you ensure that bikes 

are pushed when on site and that 

pupils are supervised on the    

playground on scooters so they are 

not riding them too quickly and 

risking causing an accident. 

Reading Corner 

Book bags are now coming home with your child each week, 
please read with your children as much as you can and return 
book bags each Friday so that their reading books can be 
swapped - thank you. 

Our next book swap will be Thursday 5th October 2023 but we 
are always happy to take donations in the meantime if you have 
any books you no longer need. 

100% Attendance 

At the end of each week we are celebrating those  

pupils who have attended for the whole week through  

giving out 100% certificates.  It has been great to see 

how many certificates we have given out so far and 

are sure this will continue. 

We also celebrate 100% attendance at the end of 

each half term and term with pupils receiving          

certificates and a small prize. 

Thank you for your support in helping us to aim high 

with attendance!  

Census Day - Thursday 5th October 2023 

 

The next school census takes place on Thursday 5th October 2023.  The census is 

important as it influences the money we get into school and allows us to buy new  

resources for the pupils. 

To encourage as many pupils as possible to stay school dinners on census day, 

there will be a change to the planned lunch menu. 

The options will be a Hull Fair themed menu of: 

• Pizza; or Beef burger, Chicken burger or Veggie 

burger 

• Doughnuts or ice cream with wafers and sauce 

• Sandwiches, pasta and jacket potatoes will be on offer as normal , with crisps 

served with the sandwiches. 

•  

We will also be giving one pupil per class the chance to win a prize on that day if 

they stay for a school lunch.  There will be a golden star underneath one plate in 

each class and the winner will get a special prize. 


